
Dear Reception, 

We hope that you all had a wonderful  

Easter with your families.  Did you find any chocolate eggs hidden around 

your house or garden?   

We hope you are enjoying the work and  

activities that we have been setting.  Thank you so much for sending in pic-

tures of what you have been up to, we absolutely love seeing them!  It’s 

great to see that so many of you are trying so hard to carry on with your 

phonics, reading and maths.  You are all going to be so clever when we  

return to school! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We look forward to seeing even more of your wonderful work soon! 

We miss you all! 

Love from. 

Mrs Dodd and Mrs Piercy xxx 

Have you found out any interesting 

Dinosaur facts? 

Did you know that the word 

‘Dinosaur’ means terrifying lizard’? 

Don’t forget to watch the daily Read Write  

inc phonics lessons on YouTube! Search 

’Ruth Miskin training’ on YouTube to find 

the daily lessons.  As well as the speed 

sound lessons for each set of sounds there 

is also a spelling lesson which is fantastic. 

It is so important that we stay at home at the moment, but not being able to come to 

school and see our friends and families can feel a bit strange at times. 

This story ‘Lucy’s in lockdown’ is all about how our feelings can change during lockdown. 

Take a look!   https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=-RXF5-29VGU  

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=-RXF5-29VGU

